
 

Helpful Information for Slope Properties 

With recent storms and slope movement, the City of San Clemente has compiled helpful  
information for bluff, canyon, and shoreline properties to reduce water and erosion. Information 
and guidelines for slope properties can be found at www.san-clemente.org/devdocs. 

 

Construction Information from Metrolink and OCTA 

Metrolink, in coordination with the Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA), is constructing a 
temporary catchment wall adjacent to the San Clemente Beach Trail at Mariposa Point. The wall will be 
constructed with steel beams encased in concrete and large wood planks installed between the beams. 
Drill rigs as well as additional equipment and materials have been brought into the work area using the 
North Beach parking lot and the trail. The trail is closed from the beach parking lot to the work area. 
 
Construction of the wall began Tuesday, February 27, and will continue for approximately one month. 
Work hours are 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. daily, including weekends. This work may be loud. The schedule is subject 
to change due to inclement weather or unforeseen operational issues. Train horns may be sounded 
during this time. 
 

For more information, email RailImprovements@octa.net or visit www.octa.net/RailUpdates 
 

The City of San Clemente understands the closure of this area of the Beach Trail and two beach access 
points is a tremendous inconvenience for the community. This emergency work is a necessary step in 
restoring train service, and beginning the restoration of the Beach Trail. 
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